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Pizza Day

Pizza will be delivered on Thursdays. You should order through schoolcashonline.
(https://tldsb.schoolcashonline.com/ The order needs to be in by Tuesday at noon to
get pizza on Thursday. Students have the option to order a cheese or pepperoni
slice. Please note any class trips that your child might be on that is the same
day as Pizza Delivery.

PD Day Change
As some of you may be aware, a solar eclipse is anticipated to occur on Monday, April 8. To ensure the
safety of our students and staff, senior administration has decided to move the scheduled Professional
Activity (PA) Day from Friday, March 1 to Monday, April 8, for both elementary and secondary schools.

IMPORTANT SAFE ARRIVAL

Our safe arrival number is 705-645-9986. Please help us keep your children safe. Use this number when
your child is absent so the school knows they are safe.

** Parents of children who walk to school - please remember to call the Safe Arrival Line when your
child is staying home on a Bus Cancellation Day.

Parent Drop Off and Pick Up

Please be careful of our walkers and bikers who will be out and about getting to and from school.

News from the Library

The library is hosting a reading challenge for the month of April - April Showers Bring Reading Hours!
Students get a ballot for every five books read and signed by a parent/guardian. More books read means more
ballots! Ten winners will be drawn the first week of May. Head to the library to get your ballots. Get reading Monck!

TLDSB Arts Showcase

Hey Monck parents/guardians, TLDSB is hosting its first-ever
Better Together Arts Showcase at the TLDSB Muskoka
Education Centre in Bracebridge on May 2 at 6:30 p.m. Stop
by to see the featured artwork created by our talented
students!

https://tldsb.schoolcashonline.com/


Monck BandsWin Gold and Silver
Monck musicians travelled to Huntsville this week to compete in the Huntsville Music Festival. We had great results
with the Intermediate Concert Band winning gold, Intermediate Jazz Band winning gold and the Grade 6 Concert Band
earning a Silver. Well done! Ms. Lonsdale has the band working hard for Nationals which happen on May 13-14th.
There is a pasta fundraiser for the band on May 1st.



Ms. Londsdale recognizing
Ms. Veitch for all of her work

behind the scenes with the band.






